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Principal’s Report – P&C Meeting 21 october 2024 

Dear P&C Members, 
 
 
Booklists 
Information about the changes to booklists went home on Friday. The actual booklists and links for 
ordering will go out on all platforms this week. 
 
Reporting to Parents  
Confirming that as a staff we will be implementing the new recommended reporting requirements.  
 
School Board Open Meeting 
Wednesday 30October 6pm 
 
Grounds Committee 
First meeting scheduled for 1 November 10am. 
 
Planning Events for 2025  
Great if we could meet at the beginning of the year and have a scope of all in school and out of school 
events planned for 2025, with dates.  
 
Thank You Morning Tea 
An official invitation will come home soon but in the meantime, I would like to invite all P&C members 
to our Thank You Morning tea on Thursday 21 November 10.30am.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Thank you, 
Denise  
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